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A new employee was hired.  His training is going well. 

The local dentist office was inspected, and the discharge from the amalgam separator was sampled and 

submitted to an outside lab for testing. 

A manhole in the collection system was sampled and the sample was submitted to an outside lab for 

testing. 

Excess biomass was removed from the RBCs 

Plant influent and effluent was sampled and tested for local limits 

Biotech sampled biosolids 

Power washed and painted lean-to 

Scrubbed headworks floor 
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